
Lady Golf Captain's Blog – 1st June 
 
I do not know why I keep getting congratulated for providing 
wonderful golf weather! I wish it was for my golf ... I certainly 
cannot take any credit for the weather, but I do love it! Keep 
the sunshine coming please! 
 
Competitions 
 
We had our Captains’ Charity Day on 20th May. It turned out to 
be a fantastic day. We had a full field of 76 players and the 
competition was won by the mixed team of Pippa Riddle, 
Perrine Faye, Martin Abbot and Derek Mason, well played.  
 
After the competition we had a charity auction efficiently run by Robert Findlay, thank you! 
The day made over £3000 to share between SportinMind and Age UK Wandsworth. I would 
like to thank everyone who played, who donated charity items and all the bidders. A great 
result!  

 
Last Tuesday we finished our Spring Meeting by playing the Foursomes. 
The winners were: 
 
1st Melanie Lindsay Brown and Stephanie Wood 35 points 
2nd Emma Angood and Astrid Drayson 34 pts 
3rd Jane Peel and Cathy Staveley 32 pts  
 

Afterwards we gathered upstairs for pre ordered lunch and prize giving. 
Lots of prizes for the whole Spring meeting and a few pre meeting 
competitions. The very much in form Jane Peel was up and down as a yoyo 
as well as a few others. Claire Martin was our overall net winner of the 
Spring Meeting, and she held a nice thank you speech.  
 

On Monday May 29th Frankland Moore Married and Mixed 
Foursomes was played. Another great day. The Married Foursomes 
winners were Emma and Ben Angood with a brilliant 40 points. The 
winners of the Mixed Foursomes were Charlotta Lyckeus and Bengt 
Grundberg with 39 points.  
 
The following day, Tuesday 30th nine brave ladies ventured out to play 
our 36-hole competition playing for a Pearson Salver for best net and 



the Robey Trophy for best gross. Luckily, we had lovely weather, 
albeit a bit windy. Astrid Drayson won the net prize and Jo Thesiger 
the gross. Thank you to all who played and well done to the top 
scorers. 
 
On Sunday 4th June there is a Stableford still with a few gaps in the 
start sheet. Do sign up and play. 
 
Salute the Services 12th June  
 
A reminder that we have this competition coming up. Duncan Christie-Miller, who is the 
event organiser, is this year supporting a small charity, PTSD Resolution. This charity 
provides highly effective counselling and therapy to Servicemen and Women who are 
suffering from Post Traumatic Stress Disorder. The cost to join in is £45 and will cover golf 
and a two-course lunch after. Shot gun start at 9.30am. Do sign up and support this 
valuable charity.  
 
Interclub Golf 
 
The Hicks team have done brilliantly and won their match against Woodcote Park at home 
4-1 and two days later they played away and despite losing 3½ -1 they are now through to 
the next round and Burhill is next up. Well played everyone and well done Captain Lorna! 
 
Good luck to the Wallis who are playing Richmond GC away on 10th June and home on 
22nd June.  
 
Centenary Bowl is playing Cranleigh away on 16th June and 25th June at home in the first 
round of the plate. 
 
Good luck to our new Annodata team who will play Wyke Green at home on 4th June 4. 

 
Go Roehampton Club! 
 
Pearson Surrey Finals 
 
The semi-finals and final will take place at West Hill GC on Wednesday 14th and we are all 
welcome to come and support. It would be great if we could have a good contingency of 
club members to cheer our players on! 
 
Surrey Ladies County Golf Association 
 



SLCGA has a new newsletter.  Do have a read to see if there is something you can play in. I 
know a few of our new handicapped ladies are going to join the SLCGA Bronze Day at 
Clandon Regis on 1st June. Best of luck to you! 
 
Captain and Pro 
 
We have announced a few more dates and there are still a few openings on the sign-up 
sheet in the ladies changing room. Do sign up and join in the fun whilst supporting Age UK 
Wandsworth. 
 
See you all soon and do not forget to look after our beautiful course and enjoy your golf! 
 
Charlotta Lyckéus, Ladies’ Golf Captain 
 
 

https://www.slcga.org/news

